
	
  
 

 

INVITATION TO TOWN HALL MEETING 
FORMER ASARCO SMELTER—EAST HELENA 

 
Invitation To:  The Citizens of East Helena & Other Interested Stakeholders 

 
What:  Town Hall Meeting To Learn About What’s Going On At Former Asarco Smelter 

 
When:  Thursday, March 20th From 6:30 to 8:30 pm 

 
Where:  METG Offices—325 Manlove Street, East Helena, MT 

 
Hosted By:  US Environmental Protection Agency and 

The Montana Environmental Trust Group (METG) 
 
 
The US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Montana Environmental Trust Group (METG) 

cordially invite the citizens of East Helena and other interested stakeholders to attend a Town Hall meeting 

on Thursday March 20th from 6:30 to 8:30 pm at the METG Office in East Helena.  The meeting will 

provide an opportunity for the citizens of East Helena to learn about and provide input on cleanup and 

redevelopment activities at the former Asarco Smelter.  Topics that will be discussed include realignment 

of Prickly Pear Creek and potential future use of the smelter site and surrounding lands. 

 

EPA and METG are hosting this Town Hall meeting as part of their continued commitment to active 

community and stakeholder participation in and dialogue about the remediation, restoration and 

revitalization of the former Asarco smelter.  We hope you will join us. 

 

If you have questions, please call Betsy Burns (406-457-5013), Lauri Gorton (414-732-4514) or Mark 

Rhodes (406-431-1657). 

 

 

Refreshments Will Be Served! 


